
 

To:  Loyal Supporters of the Lumbee Warriors Association 

 This letter is to solicit support for the Lumbee Warriors Annual Military Ball.  The 
purpose of the Ball is to raise funds in order for the Lumbee Warriors to continue to 
support our Scholarship Fund and various community benevolent activities.  It is also an 
opportunity for the community to come together for an evening of fun and enjoy the 
company of other members and leaders in the community who support this great cause.  
The Ball has always been a big hit and enjoyed by all who have attended in the past. 

We will be recognizing our recipients of this year’s scholarship awards. 

Our guest speaker is Mr. John Revels, US Coast Guard / State Patrol 

The Event is Saturday, June 22, 2024. 

Social Hour: 6pm - 7pm  

  We hope we can count on you for your support.  You can do this through a donation in 
any of the following ways. 

 Support Level  Amount 

 Individual Ticket  $100.00 

 Sponsor a Table  $800.00 

 Direct Donation  Any amount 

*All attendees must have a valid ticket and adhere to the Dress Code* 
 

Event Location: Southeastern Agricultural Center, 1027 US 74 ALT, Lumberton, NC 
Thank you in advance for our support. 
For more information contact: SMAJ Gary Deese – (910) 734-3057 
     MCPO David Locklear – (757) 439-5350 
Donations can be mailed to the Lumbee Warriors at the address below. 

Lumbee Warriors Association 
PO Box 3766 



Pembroke, NC 28372 


